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CAMBRIDGE AND NORTH DUMFRIES HYDRO INC.




1500 Bishop Street, P.O. Box 1060, Cambridge, ON  N1R 5X6

April 1, 2011
Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4
Dear Ms. Walli:
Re:
Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc.

2011 IRM3 Distribution Rate Application
Confirmation Re Tariff of Rates and Charges

Board File No. EB-2010-0068
In accordance with the Decision and Order with respect to Board File No. EB-2010-0068, Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. wishes to advise the Board that it is in agreement with the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges and hereby confirms the completeness and accuracy thereof.
Two copies of this letter have been forwarded to your attention via courier.

If you require any additional information or clarification, please contact me at (519) 621-8405, EXT. 2638.

Sincerely,

CAMBRIDGE AND NORTH DUMFRIES HYDRO INC.
Dean Ferraro, CA
Director of Finance and Corporate Services 
